for Agriculture

March 8, 2007

Dr. Marco Antonio Bustamante Garcia
Dear all,

Thank you for a wonderful week! We appreciate you giving your time and
expertise to this event. We hope that you gained new insights and made new
contacts while you were here. Most importantly, we hope that you will continue
to work with one another and to share what you have discovered this week with
colleagues in your own countries and institutions. The mission of transforming
agricultural education is a daunting one, but we feel, also a necessary one.

Please remember that GCHERA is an organization that depends on the
participation of each and every one of us. Without your continued interest and
support it will be very difficult to forge a truly effective alliance for change.

We hope to have contact with you in the coming months and see all of you at
GCHERA 2009 in Nairobi.

Thank you again for your participation.

Best wishes,
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